
SEAS Irish Voices
2024-2025

What: Morning Choir
When: Tuesday/Thursday 7:30-7:58am
Where: In the Music Room-Library
Who: Welcome to all 5th-8th Graders
Why: Because “As long as we live, there can

never be enough singing!”
Start Date:Tuesday, September 3, 2024
What a great way to start your day!!!!!
Come and share your talent and ideas!!!
Hope to see you there!!

Mrs. Gray
******************************************************************************************************************************
Irish Voices is a nongraded, extracurricular activity, however a time commitment is required. Please sign and
return this sheet as an indication of your commitment to participate. Performance requires practice. Students
who fail to attend rehearsals will be excluded from our nursing home field trip and concert.

____________________________________________ ________________________
Student’s Name Grade

________________________________________________________
Parent’s signature

________________________________________________________
Parent’s email address


